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A-Clip Institute, Co., Ltd is today pleased to announce an ongoing strategic collaboration with Chiba 

University Hospital to identify biomarkers relative to their recombinant IgG fragment VasSF using 

patient plasma/serum from patients with Vasculitis. This initiative is being supported by the Chiba 

City foundation. The results of this collaboration will provide significant impetus for further studies 

related to COVID-19-associated Vasculitis. Thus potentially fully rescuing patients with severe CO-

VID-19. 

CEO of A-Clip, Dr Kazuo Suzuki mentioned in a statement “This is a very exciting time as we feel 

we are close to providing a clear diagnostic route and remission for Vasculitis patients, and ultimate-

ly providing a groundbreaking treatment for patients with this devastating disease” 


